
MARIEMONT PARK ADVISORY BOARD 

AUGUST 4, 2020 

 

 

TREES: 

The Village Maintenance Department arranged for all of the stumps to be 

ground from trees taken down during the past few months. 

 

The board would like the Maintenance Department to limb up a large tree 

that is hanging over the sidewalk at the corner of Pocahontas and Wooster 

Pike.  Also several larger trees along Wooster Pike and Beech Grove 

wooded area.  These are too large for our members to cut. 

 

PARKS: 

Louise reports that watering and maintenance of the potted plants around the 

square are very hard to maintain and water especially in this hot weather.  A 

car recently hit one that had to be replaced.  The board discussed weather 

they are needed and possibly removing them at the end of fall.   

 

The flat area around the fountain at the square is leaking water or water 

overflowing from the fountain that creates a muddy area.  Hopefully the 

village can come up with a solution.  Louise will work with the Maintenance 

Department with some ideas. 

 

All of the pots were checked for drainage but some were never planted. 

 

Most of the parks are just requiring low maintenance at this time. Constant 

picking up of sticks and small branches after storms.  

 

Thank you to the Maintenance Department for cutting back the honeysuckle 

and tall weeds on the hillside behind the Concourse that was obstructing the 

view. 

 

Our next meeting will is scheduled for Tuesday, September 1, 2020.  Time 

and location will be emailed. 

 

Ruth Varner, Secretary 


